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To whom it may concern;

It has been brought to my attention that the new runway at Dublin Airport may result in
65+ flights for cargo each night that would occupy our airspace between the hours of 23.00
- 07:00am.

As a father of a one year old baby and with twins due to be born this year, I can't begin to
imagine the potential disruption to the sleep in our household should this proposed night
flight plan be approved.

I hereby serve notice of my objection to this proposal and look forward to hearing from
you.

Regards,

Mark Hedderman
Drumnigh Wood
Portmarnock
Dublin
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